
From: Ricky Ruiz
To: Brianne Ritchie
Cc: John Tillotson
Subject: RE: Adding a second container or a shed at Eufay
Date: Thursday, January 4, 2024 11:16:14 AM

Any updates on getting on the board?

Thanks,

Ricky Ruiz                                STARCH CONCRETE INC.
General Concrete Superintendent           O: 916.836.8889 ∙ F: 916.836.8886
Cell: 916-597-5478                                      3191 Luyung Drive, Rancho Cordova, CA 95742
                                                                      www.starchconcrete.com

-----Original Message-----
From: Ricky Ruiz
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2023 2:00 PM
To: Brianne Ritchie <britchie@opud.org>
Cc: John Tillotson <jtillotson@opud.org>
Subject: Adding a second container or a shed at Eufay

Brianna, Plumas Lake, Little League is looking to add another container or a shed at Eufay. We have grown out of
our little corner that we currently occupy. If OPUD has any suggestions, we are open to them.

Thank you,

Sent from my iPhone
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